

Florida Association for Behavior Analysis

Aug. 23, 1983

Dear FABA Member:

Thank you for sending in your pre-registration so promptly. The following items pertain to your registration/membership.

- () Enclosed is your Convention Badge for the Third Annual Conference. Please put this where you will remember to bring it to the conference in September. If you lose it you will have to stand in a long line at the convention to obtain a duplicate. Plastic badge-holders will be available at the convention. Enclosed is a copy of the convention program. We look forward to seeing you there.
- () According to our records you are not a paid-up current member of FABA. The membership year runs from Jan. 1, 1983 to Dec.30, 1983. If you have a cancelled check indicating you have paid your membership dues in this period please send me a xerox copy of it for verification. If not, you will need to send us an additional check for \$ to become a member and obtain the member pre-registration rate.
- Your organization qualified for the Group Rate of \$20 per person since you had four or more FABA members pre-register. Enclosed is a refund check for \$_____.

 Badges are enclosed for the following people:
- () We note that more than one person in your organization has pre-registered. Please distribute the badges to the appropriate personnel. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Jon S. Bailey, Ph.D. FABA Pre-registration Dept. of Psychology Florida State University Tallahassee, Fl 32306